An
Bord Memorandum

Pleandla ABP-317265-23

‘

To: Chris McGarry, Deputy Chairperson

From: Raymond Muwaniri, Executive Officer
Re: Response to Submissions

Date: 29t May 2024
S —

As per the Board Direction dated the 3™ of May 2024, a letter issues to the applicant

requesting their comments on the observation received by the Board.
A response was received on the 215t of May 2024 and is attached under.

File forwarded for direction.



